
Dear Oregon Legislature,


Ending a mail in voting system limits access to voting. I strongly oppose making in person 
voting the standard. There are people who cannot physically make it to polls. Mail in voting is 
integral to our country's values and ending that is un-American. We have already seen this get 
denied in the Supreme court in Thielman v. Fagan. Please stop wasting our time.. we as 
citizens would rather you focus on more important things.


Sincerely,

Jonathan Fournier



